
 

 
 
Our Ref:  JP 
 
Wednesday 26th June 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Art Workshop  
 
We are delighted to invite your child to attend an exciting ‘visit in residence’ opportunity on 
Thursday 4th July 2024.  This is being offered to 25 students from Key Stage 3 who have proven 
themselves to be outstanding and hardworking in Art.  There is no cost to yourself as this day will 
be provided as a reward.  
 
Students will be in E231 all day working with the artist and art teachers/support staff.  They will 
have normal breaks throughout the day and they will have to register as normal before joining us 
in the art room.  
 
If you do not wish your child to take part please contact Mrs Pittam 
(joanna.pittam@oldburyacademy.org.uk) or Mrs Wardle (l.wardle@oldburyacademy.org.uk) so 
that another student can be offered this opportunity.  Thank you.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Mrs Pittam and Mrs Wardle  
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